
From:   FW Miller   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 23, 2017

Subject:   0185-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari:

The application, initially filed with a 60 month time period for operation, has been changed to the standard
24 month duration. Please accept my apology for any inconvenience this has caused in the processing of
this Experimental license.   

We look forward to the implementation of the Program Experimental license with a 60 month use and will
file for the same when they are available.

Best regards,

FW Miller


